
THE BOOK FAIR
IS COMING!

WHERE?
BLAIR LIBRARY
*Please enter through the 

OUTSIDE computer lab door



DATES :
Tue. April 25
Wed. April 26
Thur. April 27

HOURS:

8:30 - 9:00 AM
2:30 - 4:00 PM

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming back to Blair! 
Each year our school hosts two book fairs to not only get

students excited about reading, but to raise money for our
school learning commons. For every $10 spent at the book fair,

Blair Library receives $6.00 in product rewards.  Over the years,
we have used these rewards to purchase not only new books for
students and teachers, but also new furniture, rugs, technology,

story-telling and art materials to use in our library. 



We can't wait to see you there! 


